
  

 We had a fun four days of school.  The sixth grade 

class got 1000 AR points today for month of February, so 

the earned a movie party today.  We enjoyed watching the 

movie Safety together as a class.  

 Thank you for returning the solar eclipse permission 

slips.  We plan to be outside for part of the eclipse and 

safely watch it wearing our solar eclipse glasses.  

 I pray you all have a wonderful weekend! 

Please message me with any questions or concerns!  

Have a wonderful week!  

Blessings,  

Bethany Irish 262-313-8910 

Religion: Old Testament- King Saul and King David 

Memory Work:   4/9-1st Part of 2nd Article. 

                           4/11- 2nd part of the 2nd article  

                                  (The students know where to begin.) 

6
th

grade Math:   Chapter 8 mid-quiz on Tuesday. We have our 

Championship game on Monday for our Math Madness. We 

have been having fun doing math facts! 

Pre-Algebra:    We’ve introduced our next chapter on percents 

by playing some math games this week. Next week we’ll get 

into Chapter 6. 



English:     We will do writing our compare and contrast 

essays. We will have a verb quiz Tuesday. 

Literature:     We should be through Chapter 12 by Friday of 

"The Boy in the Striped Pajamas." 

Social Studies:  We are currently studying Russia. 

Science:   We are continuing our computer science unit on 

Java scripting. The website for homework is codehs.com and 

the students should sign in with their @dreagles account. 

Spelling:  Unit 16 in the Spelling Book- Test is on Friday. 


